
 

 

Date: 18 October 2024 
 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP166/2024: APPROVAL OF THE PROCUREMENT STRATEGY TO 

APPOINT A DESIGN AND BUILD CONTRACTOR FOR THE RENOVATIONS AND 

REFURBISHMENT OF BUILDING 76 WITHIN THE NAVAL BASE DURBAN IN THE KWAZULU 

NATAL PROVINCE. 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender.  Unfortunately, the DBSA has 

taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to non-acceptable bids received. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender. The DBSA apologises for any 

inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Nokuthula Sangweni on nokuthulascm@dbsa.org  

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________ 

MOHAMED GANCHI 

HEAD: SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT  

 

Date: ________________ 

 
 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: FE59C4FB-97BB-4590-9839-2FB94D84E960

18-10-2024

mailto:nokuthulascm@dbsa.org

		2024-10-18T04:49:56-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




